
TRANSPARENCY INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC. 
in cooperation with 

Toronto Health Economics and Technology Assessment (THETA) Collaborative 
presents 

Aid versus Corruption: Getting your dollars to the 
world's poor 

and 
TWELFTH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Wednesday, June 10, 2009, 09:00 – 14:00         
Munk Centre for International Studies, University of Toronto 

Room 208N, 1 Devonshire Place, Toronto, Ontario 
This symposium will examine the nexus of corruption and poverty - in particular, how 
corruption undermines Canadian humanitarian efforts to reduce poverty and promote 
human development. It will examine specifically the role of the Canadian International 
Development Agency (CIDA), the private sector and non-governmental organizations, 
with an additional focus on the need to take into account the economics, as well as the 
social and ethical dimensions, of health technology. As an overlay, it will probe what 
Canada needs to do to ensure its global credibility.  Representatives from the private 
sector, NGO, government and research communities will explore issues that present some 
of the relevant challenges. We will seek to map out a research and action agenda that 
would help shape how Canada can enhance our humanitarian efforts.  

REGISTRATION FORM 
Please RSVP by Tuesday, June 2, 2009* 

Name/Position:_____________________________________________________ 
 
Organization:______________________________________________________ 
 
Address:__________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone:_______________Fax:_________________E-mail:_______________ 
Please check if vegetarian _________ Please note any allergy ________________ 
 
Symposium/Luncheon fee:  Members - $50;  Non-Members - $100 (please circle one); 
Students - $10 (including one-year TI-Canada membership for students) 
Payment enclosed____to follow____.  (Please make cheque payable to TI-Canada.  
Payment by cheque or cash only.) 
Not a member?  Take this opportunity to join TI-Canada! (visit www.transparency.ca 
for application form and fees) 
Fax to: 416-483-5128   Inquiries: 416-488-3939; ti-can@transparency.ca  
Mailing address:  Transparency International Canada, c/o Business Ethics Office, N211, 
SSB, York University, 4700 Keele Street, Toronto, Ontario M3J 1P3 www.transparency.ca  

*We regret no refunds after Tuesday, June 2, 2009.  No shows will be billed.  Substitutes welcome at any 
time.  Payment by cheque or cash, only.   


